
From: Shirley Rance @hse.gov.uk> On Behalf Of NSIP Applications 
Sent: 28 April 2023 12:54 
To: Keuper Gas Storage Project <KeuperGSP@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: NSIP Applications <NSIP.Applications@hse.gov.uk> 
Subject: Keuper Gas Storage Project - Non Material Change Application - April 2023 - HSEs Response 
dated 28/04/2023  
 
Dear Melissa 
 
With regard to the Non Material change for the Keuper Gas Storage Facility Order 2017. 
 
HSEs advice is as follows: 
 
CEMHD5 Land Use Planning: 
 
Given that the proposed Non Material Change application does not mention a need to vary 
Hazardous Substance Consent(s), on that basis our response is we have no comment to make.   
 
CEMHD7 Explosives: 
 
No comment to make in regards to this development as there are no HSE Licenced sites in the 
vicinity of the proposed development. 
 
Sent on behalf of NSIP Team 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Shirley  
 




